
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 1, 2019 
 

Item 19, Report No. 14, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 1, 2019. 
 
 

19. NEW BUSINESS – INSTALLATION OF ALL WAY STOP SIGN 
INTERSECTION OF BARONS STREET AND RICHLER AVENUE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
1) That staff bring forward a report to the May 7, 2019 Committee 

of the Whole meeting on the merits of installing an All Way 
Stop Sign at the intersection of Barons Street and Richler 
Avenue to address the safety concerns created by the 
permanent pedestrian crossing markings embedded at this 
location. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Iafrate. 

 




